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According to the European Chemical’s Agency (ECHA), Persistent organic pollutants (POPs) are organic 

substances that persist in the environment, accumulate in living organisms and pose a risk to our health 

and the environment. They can be transported by air, water or migratory species across international 

borders, reaching regions where they have never been produced or used. International risk management is 

necessary as no region can manage the risks posed by these substances alone. 

 
Stretch films supplied by Sigma Stretch Film are not expected to contain POPs substances. We do not 
specifically analyze for the presence of these substances in the product, therefore, we cannot guarantee 
the absence or level of these substances to any specific limit or threshold value but POPS substances are 
not intentionally added to resins, package, or packaging component during the manufacturing process.  
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